
Notice is hereby given that the fiscal affairs of the Town of Shelby, New York for 
the year ended December 31, 2024 have been audited by Allied CPAs, P.C. A 
copy of the report entitled Financial Statements with Independent Auditor’s 
Reports for the Year Ended December 31, 2024 has been filed in my office 
where it is available as a public record for inspection by all interested persons. 
Pursuant to Section 35 of General Municipal Law, the Town Board of the Town 
of Shelby may, in their discretion, prepare a written response to the audit not 
later than 30 days after the release of this report and file any such response in 
my office as a public record for inspection by all interested persons. 

                                                         By: Darlene Rich, MMC, RMC 
                           Town Clerk 


